

BARTON HILLS VILLAGE • 199 Barton Shore Dr • Ann Arbor MI 48105 734-222-5209 • www.vil-bartonhills.org • bhvclerk@comcast.net

September 28, 2011

Ann Arbor City fax 734-994-8297

BARTON HILLS VILLAGE NOTICE OF BOARD REVIEW APPLICATION TO CONSTRUCT RETAINING WALLS

Notice is hereby given of review of an application to construct retaining walls at 1011 Forest Road, submitted by owners Edward and Linda Bove.

Since your property abuts the property in question, you are invited to comment on this application, either in writing to Barton Hills Village, 199 Barton Shore Drive, Ann Arbor, Ml 48105, by email to bhvclerk@comcast.net, or in person at the Board of Trustees meeting scheduled for Monday, October 10, 2011 at 6:00 PM at the Barton Hills Village Hall, 199 Barton Shore Drive, Ann Arbor, Ml. All written comments must be received by the Board by the time of the meeting. The application may be inspected at the Clerk's Office, 199 Barton Shore Drive, Ann Arbor, MI, (734) 222-5209, bhvclerk@comcast.net.